
LAD’s Civil Litigation Section (2)
closed for cleaning and disinfection

     The Legal Aid Department (LAD) will close its Civil Litigation Section
(2) office on the ninth floor of Queensway Government Offices tomorrow
(February 18) for thorough cleaning and disinfection due to a preliminary
positive case of COVID-19 on the same floor. In the meantime, LAD staff of
the office concerned will work from home. 

     The LAD is highly concerned about the COVID-19 epidemic. Staff are
reminded to pay attention to personal hygiene and to stay vigilant. They
should seek medical advice immediately if feeling unwell.
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